
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We have 2 open house events coming up for your 
family to join us and check out our school! 

Join us Tuesday, January 19th for 
a preschool open house from 6-
8pm. Our 3 and 4 year old 
preschool teacher will be here to 
share information about our 
program and answer any questions 
you have about your child 
beginning their school journey! 
The children can explore the 
classroom and easily find some 
toys that excite them. 

If you would like a private appointment or to do a virtual 
visit please reach out to Susan or Beverly and they would be 
happy to schedule it. 
If you have preschool specific questions please contact our 
preschool teacher Beverly Ambrosy. 

Reservations are Strongly Encouraged due to COVID restrictions 
RSVP’s can be made by contacting Susan Hucker at shucker@lasalle.pvt.k12.ia.us or (563) 543-4089 
or Beverly Ambrosy at bambrosy@lasalle.pvt.k12.ia.us or (563) 513-9544. 

Join us Wednesday, January 27th 
for a 3 year old-6th grade open 
house from 6-8pm.. If you have a 
student who is already in school 
and are looking for a new choice 
consider La Salle for next year. 
We will have teachers here to 
answer any questions you have 
and tell you about all of the 
amazing opportunities we have for 
your child. 



Fun Facts about La Salle 
• New interactive projectors will be installed this spring. 

 
• Our preschool teacher is trained in the S.M.A.R.T. Pre-K Program 

(Stimulating Maturity through Accelerated Readiness Training) 
and just received a grant to enhance the program. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Even with COVID our students were able to learn about important 
fire safety information from the Holy Cross/North Buena Vista 
Fire Department. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
• Students do not need to be Catholic to attend school. 

 
• Students attend mass every week and grades take turn leading it. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Each child that visits will go home with a La Salle goodie bag. 


